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Proposed General Amendments to WESM Rules and WESM 
Manual on Billing and Settlement on Prudential Requirements 

 WHEREAS, the WESM Rules and WESM Manual on Billing and Settlement provide for 
covered and exempted WESM Members from prudential requirements, the acceptable forms of 
prudential security, the formula for computing maximum exposure, and the process for refunding 
prudential security; 
 

 WHEREAS, the Independent Electricity Market Operator of the Philippines (IEMOP) 
submitted to the Rules Change Committee (RCC) on 17 July 2020 the proposed general 
amendments to the WESM Rules and WESM Manual on Billing and Settlement, in particular to the 
versions for current market and the implementation of the enhanced WESM design and operations, 
to incorporate the following: 

a) Addition of assessment by request of prudential requirements;  
b) Inclusion of force majeure events and large reduction in load served as considerations 

for replacement month in the computation of maximum exposure; 
c) Revision of the basis for security amount from average price and monthly quantities 

to hourly price and hourly quantities; 
d) Revision of the grounds for exempting a WESM Member from prudential requirement; 
e) Revision on the allowed forms of security; and 
f) Clarification on the process for refund; 

 
WHEREAS, pursuant to Section 6.1.1 of the Procedures for Changes to the WESM and Retail 

Rules and Market Manuals, the RCC gave due course to the proposal and determined that the same 
satisfies the criteria for publication during its 168th Regular Meeting held on 14 August 2020; 

 
WHEREAS, following the required publication of the proposal in PEMC website, the RCC 

discussed the proposed amendments and comments received from PEMC and AC Energy 
Philippines during the 170th RCC Meeting held on 16 October 2020. In response to s request 
for clarification, IEMOP confirmed that the Standby Letter of Credit (SBLC) is currently one of the  
forms of prudential security for WESM transactions. Thereafter, the RCC resolved to approve and 
endorse to the PEM Board the proposal, as revised; 

 

 

 








































